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Northern Virginia Archers 

January 2024 
 

Date of Meeting: January 11, 2024 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
John Shea  Dave Grant  Uwe Jacobs  Jim Libovicz 
Susan Erdos  Ron Ewald  Judy Ewald  
 
 
 

The next Club shoot:  
3-D Pin “Ice Breaker” on March 9  
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the 
Board’s actions.  It also constitutes the minutes from the January 2024 meeting. 
 

General Items 

The January 2024 meeting was led by Club Secretary Jim Libovicz.  

 

Membership Renewal 
Membership renewal can be done on-line at https://norva.club/home/membership-
renewal/   Friendly reminder – there is a late fee if you renew your membership after 
January 31.   
 
The new gate and clubhouse combinations will be changed on or about February 1. The 
February orientation is fully booked.  If you know someone who would like to join 
NORVA, please have them visit the club website at https:/norva.club/home/join-norva/  
and add their email to the waiting list at the bottom of the page. 
 

Club Communications 

The club’s ability to communicate with its membership is vital to continued smooth 
operation and dissemination of critical safety notices.  Please confirm that the domain 
“@norva.club” is added to the trusted sender list in your email program to ensure that 
messages do not end up buried in your spam/junk folder. 
 
 
 

 

Club President Ken Wilkinson gives outgoing President Joe Wolfe a certificate that the 
Board had awarded him lifetime membership for his many years of service to NORVA. 
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December Work Party 

Thanks to all members who helped out at the December Work Party. 

 

 
December Work Party 

 

                
 

Club President Ken Wilkinson  Installing a block at the 60-yard target.  

 
 

 
The Club’s new UTV. 
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Academy (Dave Grant) 

Academy classes will start up in March, with sign-ups to be posted in February.    

 
Archery Instructors Wanted 

The Archery Academy is looking for part-time instructors for the March - November 
2024 season. Instructors must be generally available at least one weekend day during the 
season, with the possibility of taking some summer weekends off when our college-age 
instructors return. 
 
Candidates must currently possess, or be willing to obtain, USA Archery Instructor 
Certification. Experience teaching/working with children and/or adults is a plus.  
 
Hourly rate is highly competitive, and commensurate with qualification level and 
experience. 
 
To apply, please send current CV to Academy Co-Owners Erin Grant and Cindy Bennett 
at classes@archeryacademyllc.com. 

                               
 

 Tournaments (Susan Erdos) 

The first club shoot of the new year will be the Ice Breaker on March 9. 

 

The Belvoir archery club is interested in using NORVA facilities for a Hunters for the 
Hungry shoot in August. 
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Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

John plans to present a proposed 2024 budget at the February club meeting. 
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